
1ST ANNUAL YOUNG PROFESSIONAL ACCOUNTANTS INTERVASITY 
FORUM (2013) 

On Thursday 17th 2013, 
the Accounting Students association 
(ASA) sent delegates of about 50 
students to attend the 1st Annual 
Young Professional Accountants 
Intervarsity Forum (2013) at KCA 
University, courtesy of ICPAK.The 
forum ended on Friday 18th  October 
2013 with the ASA chairman Joe 
Nyaga expected to make a 
presentation on behalf of the 
University of Nairobi. 

The forum zeroed in on the role of 
accountants and universities in the 
achievement of vision 2030, the place 
of SACCOs in the economy amongst 
other key issues in the accountancy 
profession. 

We express our gratitude to the School of Business administration for allowing us to be good 
ambassadors of this great institution and for all the support accorded to ASA and all other 
student associations to enhance production of all-rounded business executives. 

 

 


